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Question No. 108

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2009:

Can a copy of the report on the automated numberplate recognition system be provided to the
Committee? If not, can an executive summary be provided, or if not, a summation of the report?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

It is expected that a copy of the Executive Summary may be able to be provided later in the year.


